
Dear School Board, 

It is hard to believe that we are finishing the first semester of the school year.   

Mr. Belliston and the cast for the musical The Music Man are getting ready for their performance at the 

Roper Auditorium in February.  

It is busy time for Speech and Debate. They competed in a large Bonneville tournament last weekend.    

January is a very busy month for athletics. The girls’ bowling team is one of the best in the Valley, and 

they should do well in the state competition.  Wrestling competed in a tournament in Buhl and Canyon 

Ridge. There is a J.V. tournament coming up in Kimberly in couple of weeks. Boys’ basketball is on top of 

the conference and is ranked in the state. The girls’ basketball team defeated Wood River and will finish 

the rest of the conference games in the next two weeks. They are in second place in the District and will 

be competing in District Tournament at the end of the month.   

We are having discussions with the High School Leadership team about how to tell our story about the 

importance of the Freshman Transition course. We are looking into changing the name, and including 

topics such as Internet safety and security, as well as other important topics. I will be bringing a proposal 

to the Board in the near future.  

I am looking forward to the Spring semester, State Tournaments and to Senior Project presentations.  

Sincerely, 

Dominik Unger 

 

 


